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Comments: I object to the proposed Twin Mountain II timber sale as it would offer old-growth forest for timber

harvesting.  This area and the rest of the Tongass National Forest should be managed for preservation of

remaining old-growth forest.  The forest products industry has been telling us for decades that they are practicing

sustainable timber harvesting.  It's time to let them live with that claim and do their harvesting from areas where

this sustainable forestry has been practiced.


